LICENSE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION

License Mumber: 20210002156

Application for: Ligquor Off Sale. NOTE: this notice is to permit the existing liguor store to
move from its current location at 2236 Carter Ave. The 2236 Carter Ave
location would close and no longer be used as an off-sale liguor store
upon issuance of this license.

License at: 2305 Como Ave

Licensee: Life is Grand LLC, doing business as The Litile Wine Shoppe
Pamela Johnson, owner, 612-916-4777

Recommended License Conditions:

1. Per State of Minnesota Statute 340A.412, Subd. 14) - a liquor store may sell only the following items:
(1) aleoholic beverages; (2) tobacco products; (3) ice: (4) beverages for mixing with intoxicating liquor;
(5) soft drinks; (6) liqueur-filled candies; (7) food products that contain more than one-half of one
percent aleohol by volume; (8) cork extraction devices; (%) books and videos on the use of alcoholic
beverages: (10) magazines and other publications published primarily for information and education on
alcoholic beverages; and (11) home brewing equipment.

Deadline for Response Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 at 4:30 p.m.

If you have any objections to the license application, you must respond in writing by
Friday, February 25, 2022 to:

Lepislative Hearing Officer
310 City Hall

15 West Kellogg Blvd,
Saint Paol, MN 55102

Or email to: LH-Licensing(@ci.stpaul mn.us

If you have any questions, please contact DSI Inspectors Ross Haddow or Jeff Fischbach
at 651-266-9108.
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